
Robert player
3 tahlee close

south west rocks
2431

re .application no 09_0019
lot 4 dp1022342 new entrance road
south west rocks

I wish to object to this project because the area is wet land and flood prone.
Also it is scenic protection, and the sight of cabins on stills would look out of place in
this area.
Also there are three caravan parks with cabins already in south west rocks.
The cabins there are usually booked out over christmas holidays and sometimes over
easter, but the parks struggle to fill them the rest of the year, so I can't see any need
for more cabins at south west rocks.
Also if these cabins are approved the developer then would try to expand,expand and
expand until the whole area is one big caravan park.

Yours respectfully
robert player
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